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 Important  Happenings 

11/14 REACH (after school program for Gr 3-8) 3:30-5:00PM 
11/15 Fun Friday—Student Teacher Reversal Day 
11/15 Early out—2:05PM 
11/20 Picture Retakes by Legacy 
11/20 November PTO Meeting - 4:30PM - Elementary 
11/22 Fun Friday - Twins Day 
11/22 Early out—2:05PM 
11/25 5th Gr. Virtual Sand Box 
11/25 No REACH 
11/27-11/29 NO SCHOOL—Thanksgiving Break 
12/2 Mega Bucks Campaign begins 
12/2 School Board Meeting - 6:00PM - Board Room 
12/3 JH/HS Christmas Concert - 6:30PM - HS Gym 
12/6 Early out—2:05PM 
12/9-12/13 PTO’s Santa Shop 
12/13 Popcorn Friday - Double H Dirt Works 
12/13 Early out—2:05PM 
12/16 K-8 Christmas Concert—6:30PM—Elem Gym 
12/20 Early out—2:05PM 
12/23-1/3 NO SCHOOL—Christmas Break 
1/10 Popcorn Friday - sponsor needed 
1/10 Early out—2:05PM 
1/16 End of 2nd Quarter 
1/17 NO SCHOOL—PIR Day 
1/24 1st Ski Trip—4th-8th Grade 
1/24 Early out—2:05PM 
1/31 Early out—2:05PM 
2/21 NO SCHOOL 
2/28 NO SCHOOL 
3/14 NO SCHOOL 
3/17-3/22 MCT Residency - Snow White & 7 Dwarfs 
3/17 MCT Auditions - 3:30 - Elem Gym 

We are pleased to report 96% attendance at Parent Teacher Conferences this year.     
Communication between school and home plays a vital part in student success. We urge 
you to continue this communication throughout the remainder of the year.  Please don’t 
hesitate to reach out.  

Legacy Photos will be visiting our school on Wednesday, November 20th to take pictures of   
students who were absent on picture day and retake pictures of students needing them.  If you 
were not satisfied with your students photo, simply return the packet you purchased to school 
by the morning of November 20th.  Your students photo will be retaken and a replacement 
packet will be created and sent.  If you did not purchase photos because they were not to your 
satisfaction, but would like to, please send a note to the classroom teacher by the morning of 
November 20th   indicating you would like your student’s photo retaken. 

Our Scholastic Book Fair was a HUGE success!  Thanks to the great support from parents and 
students, our library will receive over $1,500 worth of new books.  Thank you to Mrs. Miller and 
her volunteers for their time and efforts, making the book fair possible. 

It looks like winter is just about upon us.  Colder temperatures bring a need for winter wear.  
Dressing in layers is a great idea. Students participate in outdoor recess until the temperature 
and or wind chill reaches 0 degrees or below.  If your child is in need of a winter coat, hat and 
or gloves, please contact the office or Nurse Becky.  

A parent survey was sent out to parents and guardians, via Infinite Campus, earlier this 
week.  If you have not yet completed this school climate survey, please do so by Friday, 
November 22nd.  Only one survey needs to be completed per family.  If you were not 
contacted with a link to the survey, please reach out.  The survey is brief and covers    
topics such as safety, learning, policies, communication, and belonging.  School staff 
completed a similar survey earlier this month, and community members will be given the 
opportunity to complete a survey soon.  These surveys will give us a better picture of our 
school climate.  We appreciate your time and input! 

Our student council is pleased to offer school spirit shirts again this year.  Both t-shirts 
and hoodies are available.  This is your chance to show your school pride.  T-shirts will 
sell for just $16 each and hoodies will be $36.  These make a great Christmas gift.  Shirts 
are being created locally by Crowder Designs.  All proceeds will go to support Student 
Council with their school improvement projects.  Watch for order forms coming home 
today!   



1ST  GRADE  
 

Susanna Crawmer 
Joseph Czerwinski 

Zoey Eurbanks 
Emmett Fairbank 
Hadleigh Letcher 

Phoebe Lilly 
Violet Myers 

Theodore Scharfe 
 

2ND  GRADE  
 

Gabriel Barajas 
Sage Blakney 
Meika Dauss 
Reese Friede 

Temperance Greenland 
Layla Haas 

Adelina Leeman 
Reed Mickelson 
Amelia Mosher 
Elliana Nichols 
Madison Park 
Zoey Wallace 

3RD  GRADE  
 

Lincoln Adams 
Paisley Baird 

Scarlett Barnett 
Kleonna Block 
Pippi Crowder 

Anna Czerwinski 
Delaynee Dean 

Zachary Eubanks 
Emmersyn Franck 
Quentin Hagerman 

Aspen Leaf 
Riley Lowe 

McKinnley Lyons 
Todd Mitchell 
Bohdi Oden 

James Ratliff, Jr 
Conrad Susic 

Blakely Thomas 
Eleanor Traver 

Cora Wood 
 

4TH  GRADE  
 

Franklin Agting 
Leah Bartlett 

Rebecca Beasley 
Emmett Blakney 

Neala Block 
Serinity Boddy 

Ivan Dana 
Avlynn Drake 

Edward Fairbank 
Travis Fitchett 
Trevor Fitchett 
Rhett Franklin 

Sutton Giegling 
Francisca Goen 

Thaddeus Hockhalter 
Joshua Hutchings 
Reaghan Kenney 

Cooper Lilly 
Kobee McGann 

Mason Mickelson 
Elora Moore 

Emmitt Thomas 
 

5TH  GRADE  
 

Addie Anderson 
Hartleigh Block 

Emma Brotherton 
Brooklyn Elliott 

Peyton Heldstab 
Jase Kelly 

Aaron Koskela 
Sydney Lofthus 
Kalsin McGuire 
Quinn Nichols 
Victoria Pavlik 

Mattie Robinson 
Dominik Roofener 
Makoy Schoenfeldt 

Olivia Shear 
Spencer Smith 
Mackenzi Torti 

 

6TH  GRADE  
 

Kalib Butler 
Finn Davis 
Kali Dyer 

Sylvia Fairbank 
Wyatt Franck 

Ande Kate Franklin 
Gauge Loya 

Cassidy Lyons 
Lena Nicholson 

Maiko Pavlik 
Presley Rasmussen 

Leah Stover 
Ava Taylor 

Damon Traver 
Jossilyn Ward 


